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Comments: 

I understand Montana is growing and changing, but I feel that a change this big is not the right direction to go.

Where I agree that the buildings should be updated to accommodate a business, I don't feel that the lodge should

be enlarged to accommodate 150+ guests. Public land should remain in the publics hand and businesses in my

opinion should not build bigger structures to benefit their business with public land. I do not want to see this

expansion pass because it is in public land. Private land obviously is one thing, but public land is very different.

Articles I have read have compared this expansion to ski resorts, but ski resorts are much more low impact and

have more opportunities for the public to continue to use the land.


